
Hello,  

Not much has changed since our last February studio update email- just a few quick updates below:  

Bloomington Kennedy Competition:Competition Fees were billed to your account. You will need to log 
in and take care of this as auto-pay does not work for competition fees! We received updated schedules/
times. I will type up and send your way this week! (waiting on a few big changes for our older classes).  
-Previous competition information that was sent:  Click Here to view!  

Monday, January 17th: We ARE holding classes even though it is a no school day for most.  

Click Here - February Newsletter (information is the exact same as what was sent in the February update 
email).  

These next few months are going to be a little crazy and a lot of FUN! As always, if you have any specific 
questions, please reach out via email. Thank you for choosing JFK. We appreciate you!  
-Victoria and JFK Staff 
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